CART Online Contribution Portal

Thank you for your continued support of The CART Fund.  In its history, The CART Fund has been able to provide $9.2 million in research grants focused on finding a cure for Alzheimer’s disease.  
The CART Fund has rolled out a new Online Contributions Portal (www.mycartfund.org) which will allow clubs to forward funds they collect in CART buckets directly to CART, online, safely and securely.   No more checks, envelopes or stamps.   Scroll down for background information on the Portal.

To access the Portal: 
· Go to www.mycartfund.org
· Enter your DACdb User Name and Password (Club ID not required)
· Click Sign-in (Current User) - the dark blue button   
· Click on Make a Contribution -- follow the prompts and send all funds collected for CART through this portal in the future.  District CART Chairs are going out of the money-handling business.  
· In case of a problem, support is available at:   DG2015@Rotary7750.org     
[bookmark: _GoBack]Club members can support CART directly, either one-time or recurring, and those contributions roll into the club totals.    
What hasn't changed -- CART's small change in buckets weekly contribution model?   This portal provides the clubs with a check-free means of transferring those funds to CART and takes the District CART chairs out of the banking and record-keeping business.
If you are not comfortable in using this tool for your CART contributions please contact our club treasurer Franca Meloncelli: eclubtreasureer2019@gmail.com


